

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ms. Betty Baker, Chair

Zoning and Platting Commission Members

FROM:

Wendy Rhoades WR

Planning and Development Review Department

DATE:

January 7, 2014

RE:

C814-2012-0085.01 – Estancia Hill Country PUD

Request for Postponement by the Staff

The Staff respectfully requests a postponement request of the above-referenced PUD amendment case to January 21, 2014 in order to continue to work with the Applicant on related documentation. The Applicant is in agreement with the Staff request for postponement.